To,

[ Name & Address of Designated HT Consumer]

Subiject :- Installation of Class A Power Quality Meter (PQM)-extension of time limit.
Ref - Notice issued along with Energy Bill of June 2025.

Dear Consumer,

This letter refers to our previous communication cited under reference regarding the non-
compliance with Regulation 22.15 of MERC Supply Code & SOP (Including Power Quality)
Regulations 2021 regarding the installation of a Class 'A' Power Quality Meter (PQM). As informed,
the time period for installation of PQM is already expired in Feb-2022.

In this regard it has come to our attention that some consumers have concern on the provided
timeline of one month in the reference notice for PQM installation. In consideration of these concerns
and to facilitate compliance, it has been decided to extend the time limit upto Dec-2025 i.e. within six
(06) months from the date of receipt of the reference notice.

Accordingly you are required to install a Class 'A' Power Quality Meter at your own expenses
and share the online data with MSEDCL within above stipulated extended time period from the date
of this communication.

We urge you to take immediate necessary action to ensure compliance within the extended
timeframe. For any query kindly contact the office of the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Superintending Engineer,
O&M Circle, MSEDCL



